
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Tuesday 8th October 2024

Year 5 Swimming Late Return

Dear parents/carers

We are aware that your child has been late back to school on Wednesday afternoons due to
swimming. We apologise for this and are working with the transport company to see how we can
resolve the problem. As you can appreciate, the traffic at that time of day is unpredictable,
however we and the drivers are doing their absolute best to get the children back to school as
quickly as possible.

Please bear with us while we work to solve the issue - in the meantime we appreciate your
patience when waiting to collect your children.

Many Thanks

Mrs E Monnery

Headteacher
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